
 

 

 

When inappropriate items are flushed down the toilet or 

poured down the drain it damages your community 

wastewater treatment facility. These facilities are not 

designed to remove items other than human waste. It costs 

your utility money fix these issues, and as a result your 

utility bill could go up to offset the cost of repairs! 
 

Do not flush or pour the following items: 

• Baby wipes, even if they say flushable! 

• Diapers 

• Feminine products, including applicator 

• Floss, plastics, or condoms 

• Cotton swabs or cotton balls 

• Kitty litter or pet waste 

• Grease, oil, or foods 

• Pharmaceuticals 

• Cleaning products 

• Towels, rags, sponges, or clothing 
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Don’t treat your drains like a trash can! 

Dnot a trash can! 
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